
Monthly Newsletter of Holy Cross Lutheran Church 

From the Desk of Pastor Kathy: 
Dear Friends, 

 November to me has always been tied into 
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and really take some time to count my blessings.  Too often, 
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specifically of things, people and places for which I am 

most grateful each day in the month of November.  Some 
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page, and this year, that is something I will be returning to.  

I encourage you to try it as well.  Make a post on social 

media if you would like, keep a list in a journal, make a list 

with your family and/or friends, or if you are really 

adventurous, create a paper chain of gratitude with your 
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bubble out. 

 I wanted to share with you that at the very top of my 

list this year, are you, who are among the faithful 

congregation of Holy Cross, who work so hard to love and 

serve the Lord as you strive so hard to love and serve one 

another and our community with such joy and gratitude in 

your hearts.  I am thankful and humbled to serve alongside 

such wonderful people. 

 This month, I simply want you to know that I give 

God thanks for you and I thank you for being a blessing to 

me and to my family.  

 I hope you all have a wonderful Thanksgiving 

Season! 

Love in Christ, Pastor Kathy 
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 Stewardship News: 
 November is traditionally our annual Stewardship Season here at the church, and this year, we will 

be highlighting some of the ways that Holy Cross has made an impact on the lives of our congregation 

and friends.  A new one will be shared on our Facebook page each day as well as in our worship service 

on Sundays. 

 This year, we invite you to join us in person or online on Sundays, November 7, 14 and 21 as we 
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we have the opportunity to bring forward our Estimate of Giving Cards for 2022.  Worship that day will be 

followed by a Sunday morning brunch in the fellowship hall, hosted by our Stewardship Team. 

You will be receiving emails and mail with more specific details. 
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Jesus.  All are welcome to join us on Mondays in person at the church at 11, or on Zoom, Monday  

evenings at 6:30.   

 If you have any questions about our stewardship ministry, please contact any of the members of 

the team. 

Yours in Christ, 

Pat Clem 

Laurel Lindstrom 

Jeff Morris 

Natalie Tegio 

Pastor Kathy Morris 

Worship Updates: 
We continue to worship in person and online at 9am on Sunday mornings. 

Sunday, November  7 Ē All Saints Sunday 
Worship will begin in the Memorial Garden as we dedicate our newest pavers.  We will 

then move inside, where our service will include the welcoming of new members, the 

celebration of 1st Communion for some of our youth, and the remembrance of those 

who have died during our prayers. 

Sunday, November 21 Ē Consecration Sunday 
Our annual stewardship campaign will conclude as we offer our estimate 

of Giving Cards in worship.  The service will be followed by brunch in the 

Fellowship Hall. 

Sunday, November 28  

Advent Begins 
We will be kicking off the Season of Ad-
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hear more about our special December 

events and opportunities! 



Dear Holy Cross Family, 

With Godly Play back in full swing we 

have been blessed to share our time with 

our youngest church family members 

listening to and wondering about stories 

of the people of God.  As we share 

scripture we stop to wonder what part of 

l_hs ®±¢­º t® ±sl ~¢®± t~ª¢­±_ ±üø¸s_± 

ª_­± j¢l® ±sl }t®±l l­ }t|l gl®±ü¸sl­l 

j¢l® _ }t®±l l­ qt j ±sl~®l}·l® t  _ ®±¢­ºü

and what part or parts of the story could a 

listener leave out and still have all the 

story needed at this time?  Godly play is 

based on the religious practice of lectio 

Divina,  or listening AND responding to the 

stories of scripture in a contemplative and 

engaged manner.  So rather than 

memorize stories, we encourage the 

experience of the stories and the 

messages that resonate for our youngest 

theologians. Many times there is great 

wisdom from the hearts of our littlest 

ones!  If this resonates with you, we 

Sr. Lunch will be 

Wednesday, 

November  17th at 

Noon. Bring your 

own lunch. Come 

and enjoy some 

great fellowship.    

Thanks! Eldora  

SENIOR LUNCH IS BACK!! 

encourage you to try Godly Play as a ministry.  

Contact Jolene Jaillet, Katie Torry, Kayla Kunze for 

more information on ways to participate in Godly 

Play.   

Below are the upcoming story lessons through the 

end of 2021. Note that on November 7th there is no 

Godly Play as we will worship all together in the 

large sanctuary for All Saints Sunday, and in 

December there is no Godly Play on December 5th 

and then again on December 26th.  And be on the 
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Program in the coming weeks! 

November 7, 2021 ~ Family Worship Day 

November 14, 2021 ~ Enrichment Lesson:  

     The Books of the Bible 

November 21, 2021 ~ Enrichment Lesson:  

               Jonah, The Backward Prophet 

November 28, 2021 ~ Lesson 1: Advent I & II 

December 5, 2021 ~ Family Worship 

December 12, 2021 ~ Christmas Program 

December 19, 2021 ~ Lesson 1: Advent III & IV 

December 26, 2021 ~ Family Worship Day 

November 7th 



Giving Our Gifts & Talents 

Fall Clean Days!!  November 3rd, 4th, 5th, and 6th! 

Come join us to prepare Holy Cross for the upcoming holiday 

season working together at 

the ė3_}} *}l_ t rĘ ¢q ¢²­ Holy 

Cross Worship and Fellowship 

space.  All Saints Day, 

Thanksgiving and Christmas are 

coming! 

Specific tasks are assigned to 

specific daysēbut if that doesn't fit 

your schedule,  let us know what 

works for you.    

Sign up sheets are available in the 

Narthexēor call the church office to 

see what fits your schedule.  

Free Ways to Help Holy Cross 

Lutheran Church Reno NV 

Raise Much-Needed Funds. 
Every time you shop at any of the 

2,200+ online stores in the iGive 

network, a portion of the money 

you spend benefits Holy Cross 

Lutheran Church Reno NV. It's a 

free service, and you'll never pay 

more when you reach a store 

through iGive. In fact, smart 

shoppers will enjoy iGive's 

repository of coupons, free 

shipping deals, and sales. To get 

started, just create your free iGive 

account. 

> Start iGiving at: www.iGive.com/

HolyCrossLutheranChurchRenoNV�� 
 

20ēCereal 

12ēFruit 

20ēSoup 

10ēTuna 

Shampoo  

This month we are collecting the following: 

Please bring your donations to 

the church by the 20th, and let 
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donating:  

veralyncombs45@gmail.com.  

Thank you all for being so 

supportive of Shared Harvest! 

YOUTH GROUP 

This month our Youth Group (5th

- 12th grades), is going to lend a 

helping hand serving the Silver 

Sage Thanksgiving Dinner on 

Saturday, November 27 from 1-

4pm.  Sign up with Pastor Kathy 

or Natalie Tegio if you are able 

to help. And save the date for 

December 12 at 3:30 -  we are 

going to help with another pro-

ject and then celebrate the sea-

son with a Christmas party.  If 

you want to participate in a gift 

exchange, bring a wrapped pre-

sent valued at $10. 

 


